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This bill is outrageous! It would prioritize clearcut timber harvest at the expense of all 

other values—values like clean water, fish and wildlife, recreation, and carbon 

absorption and storage. HB 3103 would also allow the timber industry to sue the 

state to effectively force more clearcuts on state forests. Have you learned nothing? 

 

Our forest health is paramount to our health and the health of fauna and flora. Please 

shut down this bill. 

 

Thank you. 


